
RE EIVE 

2 7 2015 
DEPARTMENT OF 

\V.~TER RESOURCES 

ASPEN HOLLOW HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
PO Box 1832 

April 20, 2015 

Mr. Gary Spackman 
Director 

Sun Valley, Idaho 83353 

Idaho Department of Water Resources 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho 83720-0098 

Dear Mr. Spackman 

Pursuant to your letter of March 20, 2015 regarding two conjunctive management water 
delivery call letters from the Big Wood & Little Wood Water Users Association, the 
Aspen Hollow Homeowners Association intends to participate in the contested case 
proceedings designated as CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-002. 

We are advising Attorney James Speck and Charles Brockway of Brockway 
Engineering of our objection to these water calls and our intent to pursue all appropriate 
means to defend our water rights. 

Sincerely, 

A~~fr~ 
President 
AH HOA 

Cc: James Speck, Charles E. Brockway 

~~ 
William Lehman 
Secretary IT reasu rer 
AH HOA 


